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Our Twitter account, @BridgtonPolice, now with 567 followers and our Facebook pages has 9k followers. You can follow us on Twitter, Facebook, or just check in periodically by Googling @BridgtonPolice.
Activities
See attached report.
Events

PSO Gendron and Part Time PSAA Dastoli organized our fourth National Night Out event at the Bridgton Skate Park. Many thanks to all of our community partners for supporting this police-community partnership opportunity. 

Chief Jones attended a NE Chief’s of police meeting. He currently the 2nd vice president of the organization.

Personnel

Officer Hammond began his training at the Maine Criminal Justice Academy.

PSSA Gendron and Officer Lee attended the Law Enforcement Preservice Phase 2 training. Upon completion Officer Lee began his field training as a full-time officer and PSSA Gendron was sworn in as a reserve officer. Her title has subsequently changed from Public Safety Administrative Assistant to Administrative Officer.
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